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Upcoming Events 

September 11-14 
ODA Annual 
Session 
 
September 26 
Financial Forum 
CC. at Muirfield 
8:30am – 12:30pm 
 
October 3 
Dr. Bob Willis 
Practice 
Management 
Villa Milano 
8:00am – 4:00pm 

October 9-14 
ADA Annual 
Session 
San Antonio, TX 
 
October 16 
General 
Membership 
Meeting 
Crowne Plaza Hotel 
Social: 5:45pm 
Program: 7:15pm 
 
 
 

October 23 
Success Triangle 
CDS Office 
6:00pm 
 
 
November 7 
Dr. Faroud Hakim 
Optimizing 
Restorative 
Success…  
Brio at Polaris 
8:15am – 3:00pm 
 
 

December 4 
Holiday Party 
Hubbard Grille 
6:30pm 
 
December 5 
Dr. John Flucke 
Practice Digital 
Dentistry… 
Brio at Polaris 
8:15am – 3:00pm 
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President’s Message 
Timothy March, DDS 

As we all enjoy the well-deserved summer sunshine, please be assured that 

your officers, board and committee members are doing all they can to honor 

their elected positions. These folks have spent countless hours in preparation 

for new initiatives that we are hoping will continue to increase the value of 

membership, thus turning the declining trend in membership and actually 

increasing membership.  I hope to report back to everyone in our next Bulletin 

and at the Membership Meeting some of these accomplishments. We continue 

to encourage feedback from our members as to how we can better serve you. 

We still have a long way to go, but in the end we all need to unify our efforts so 

dentistry can continue to be a shining example of professionalism.  

I’d like to thank those of you that took the time to respond to our survey. The responses we received 

were well-reasoned and thought out.  You provided us with excellent feedback so that we can provide 

the services that our members deserve.  

Also, please look for e-mails titled “In the Loupe”. We hope to remind our members on a more regular 

basis of all our upcoming events so that these important social and educational opportunities are not 

overlooked. It is my hope that our new website provides all of our members with better access to 

information. Our membership committee is looking at ways to provide our members even better, 

easier, and inexpensive ways to give members quick relevant information.  

Another idea that we are developing is a Dentist-Helping-Dentist feature. We are working with Keith 

Kerns, the lead attorney for the ODA, to develop this service.  This will allow temporarily disabled 

dentists the ability to keep their office open during troubled times until he or she can return to work.  

We also want to remind everyone of our outstanding line-up of speakers that we are sponsoring. On 

September 26th at Muirfield Village Country Club, we are having a Financial Forum with four 

outstanding speakers. On October 3rd, we are co-sponsoring a practice management course featuring 

Dr. Robert Willis. Then on October 16th, we will have our annual Eat and Learn at the Crown Plaza 

featuring speakers that reflect the topics that the CDS Online Survey determined. Our final line-up of 

speakers for the all-day CE courses at Polaris Tuscan Brio features Dr. Faroud Hakim on November 

7th and Dr. John Flucke on December 5th. All of these individuals are highly sought-after presenters. 

More details are available in this issue of the Bulletin and on the CDS website.   

Let’s also applaud those members who donate their time and skills to provide compassionate dental 

care for patients that are the most vulnerable. Many of our members volunteer at the Monday Night 

Clinic at the Columbus Public Health Department, Stowe Mission, Faith Mission (where I can 

occasionally be found on Thursday nights) and at other health centers around Columbus. I find it very 

rewarding, and I encourage those of you that haven’t been involved to consider the many volunteer 

opportunities available.   

Again, I would like to express my appreciation to the Columbus Dental Society as it is a privilege to 

serve as your President for the remainder of the year. I strongly encourage everyone in the Society to 

keep the lines of communication open among our colleagues as we must be united in this great 

profession; for only this will allow us to excel. I look forward to seeing you at the Financial Forum on 

September 26th.  
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Financial Forum 
A financial seminar for all dentists in any stage of practice 

Friday, September 26th
 

Country Club at Muirfield Village 
8715 Muirfield Drive 

Dublin, Ohio 43017 

 

This is an informative and educational program being presented at no cost. The goal of this seminar 

is to enlighten dental professionals of numerous financial options and elaborate on what pre-planning 

steps can be accomplished at each stage of a career.  If you have unanswered questions or financial 

concerns, please feel free to submit them prior to the seminar and we will do our best to provide an 

answer.  All questions will remain anonymous and can be sent to info@cdsemail.org.  

There is NO COST to attend, but registration is required.

 

Moderator for this event is Mr. Jim Boltz, President of Zimmerman, Boltz, and Company 

 

7:45 a.m. – 8:30 a.m.  Registration & Breakfast Buffet  

 

8:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. Mr. John Bean, President, Financial Solutions Network, LLC 

Mr. Bean is a Certified Life Coach and Registered Investment 

Advisor who is committed to helping clients align their dreams and 

core values with innovative and reliable financial solutions. 

 

9:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  Mr. Scott Ryan, CPA, Ryan & Associates, CPA 

Mr. Ryan will review qualified and non-qualified retirement plans for 

small to mid-sized dental practices. 

 

10:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  Mr. Robert Kish, ESQ, Reminger Co., LPA 

Mr. Kish will discuss dental malpractice cases and depositions.  He 

will also review effective charting procedures in the dental practice. 

 

11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. Mr. Steve Adams, Regional V.P., John Hancock Long Term Care 

Mr. Adams will show the importance of long term care insurance 

which, when needed, helps protect your assets and gives you 

control over where you receive needed care. 

Register by any of these 4 ways:

E-mail:  info@cdsemail.org 

Fax:   614-895-0060 

 

Phone:  614-895-2371 

Mail:  663 Park Meadow Rd., Suite F 

Westerville, Ohio 43081 
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Monday Night Clinic 
Polly Mowery 

CDS Executive Director 
 

One of the more unique partnerships we have here in Franklin County is the Columbus Dental 

Society’s Monday Night Clinic where several of our member dentists join with the Physician’s Care 

Connection to provide volunteer emergency treatment to some of Franklin County’s most vulnerable 

residents. Assisting us with this dentist/physician partnership is the Columbus Health Department, 

which provides treatment space for volunteers at its dental clinic. 

Since late summer in 2012, many of our members have signed up to volunteer for four hours twice a 

month to help bring permanent relief from dental pain to underserved adults through extractions and 

emergency restorative care. The free clinic is held the second and fourth Monday of every month. 

Physicians see these patients first in a medical care setting and are able to identify that the individual 

is in immediate need of dental care. 

On average each Monday evening, five dentists, in addition to auxiliary staff and dental students, 

volunteer to provide dental care to approximately 15-20 patients. 

Utilization of the clinic has been strong, and this demonstrates the great need that exists within our 

community. In 2013, 323 patients were seen in the clinic – and over 90% of these patients had teeth 

extracted. As this program continues to grow through 2014, restorative follow-up care will be added to 

the services provided.   

Since the original purpose of this dental clinic was to perform extractions, it quickly became apparent 

that our dental volunteers required a surgical drill to remove severely broken teeth. 

This need was met last summer when Dr. Robert Hinkle, who practices oral 

surgery in Dublin and serves on the Board of Directors for the Columbus Dental 

Society, mentioned that a drill could be purchased and paid for through the Bob 

& Peg Hinkle Family Fund, established within the Ohio Dental Association 

Foundation in memory of his father, Dr. Bob Hinkle. “When I saw how much a 

surgery drill system could help with extractions at the Monday Night Clinic, there 

was no question that giving a $6,000 grant to pay for the drill was a fitting tribute 

to my father, who did so much to help others during his years as a dentist,” 

Hinkle said. 

The $6,000 grant was awarded to the Columbus Dental Society and used to purchase an Aseptico 

Surgery Drill system with foot pedal and two handpieces. In addition to the financial support from the 

Hinkle Family Fund, Aseptico also gave a $1,200 discount to the dental society. “This surgery drill 

system has made it easier for the dentists to perform an extraction, especially when a patient 

presents with teeth so badly broken, some down to the gums, that you know it has to hurt,” stated 

Hinkle.  

There is always the issue of where money will come from for expenses associated with operating the 

free Monday Night Clinic. In addition to the financial support of the Hinkle Fund, the Physician’s Care  
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Monday Night Clinic (continued) 

Connection has helped through successfully writing and receiving outside grants – another benefit of 

our collaboration. Through their financial support, a permanent part-time dental assistant has been 

hired, and a Statim Sterilizer purchased. The ODA Foundation also provided a $1,500 grant in fall 

2013 to help with materials and supply expenses. 

Dr. Ben Lamielle of Hilliard volunteers at the Monday Night Clinic and says that what he and other 

volunteers do is rewarding, “There’s camaraderie among us and gratification in knowing that what we 

do at the Monday Night Clinic is making a difference to someone in need. What matters most, though, 

is having the opportunity to help ease someone’s pain – and in four hours in one evening, we can 

make a big difference.” 

More volunteers are needed to sign up for the Monday Night Clinic – especially as awareness of the 

clinic continues to grow. To learn more about the clinic click here.   

To volunteer for an upcoming Monday Night Clinic, call the dental society office at (614) 895-2371 or 

the clinic scheduling coordinator, Paula Dunn at (614) 255-4424. 

 

2014 Golf Outing 
The President’s Golf Invitational in honor of Dr. Tim March was 

held on June 23rd at the Lakes Country Club in Westerville. 

 

Photos from the golf outing can be found by visiting our 

Facebook Page! 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

The 2015 Golf Outing is scheduled for Monday, June 22 at The 

Country Club at Muirfield Village.  More information about 

next year’s event can be found here.   

 

Success Triangle 
The Success Triangle is a series of complementary continuing education courses for our new and 

younger members who have been in practice 10 years of less.   

Thursday, October 23 

 “Practice Management” 
Dr. Ankur Gupta 

Location: CDS Office 

Registration & Dinner: 6:00pm 

Course Presentation: 6:30pm – 8:30pm 

Register by emailing info@cdsemail.org 
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CONTINUING EDUCATION 
Register by calling the dental society at 614-895-2371

 

Friday, October 3 

“Practice Management Techniques” 

Dr. Robert Willis 
8:00am – 4:00pm 

Villa Milano 

1630 Schrock Road 

Westerville, Ohio 

7 CE Hours ($75/person) 

 

The Columbus Dental Society is partnering with the Central Ohio Academy of Dental Practice 

Administration on Friday, October 3rd, for a special team-building event! 

 

 

Friday, November 7 

 “Optimizing Restorative Success Through Better Technician/Dentist 

Communications” 

Dr. Faroud Hakim 

8:15am – 3:00pm 

Brio Tuscan Grille, Polaris 

7 CE Hours 

 

From single tooth restorations all the way through smile reconstruction or full 

mouth rehabilitation, sophistication in communications between the technician 

and doctor has never been more important. 

Patient expectations for esthetic outcomes, requirements for precision and 

accuracy, the explosion of CAD/CAM and digitally driven restorations, and the 

constant introduction of new ceramic options demands a more knowledgeable 

technician and doctor team that communicate seamlessly. 

This course aims to help simplify this communication process and help doctor/technician teams 

troubleshoot stumbling points to improve outcomes. 

For more information about Dr. Hakim and this course, click here. 
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CONTINUING EDUCATION 
Register by calling the dental society at 614-895-2371

 

Friday, December 5 

 “Practice Digital Dentistry in the Operatory of the Future” 

Dr. John Flucke  
8:15am – 3:00pm 

Brio Tuscan Grille, Polaris 

7 CE Hours 

 

Learn the advantages and the design of a digital operatory.  See a real-world scenario of a 

fully integrated digital operatory and how technology can improve patient treatment and 

increase efficiency.  Dr. Flucke will cover the design, devices, and strategy of bringing all 

aspects of technology to your fingertips.  Spend an interactive day with dentistry’s 

“Technology Evangelist.” 

For more information about Dr. Flucke and this course, click here. 

 

 

You can visit our website for information on courses offered through the  

Columbus Dental Society: 

Dental Radiology 

Monitoring Nitrous Oxide Sedation 

OSHA 

 

We would like to hear from you!  

Do you have some thoughts you would like to share with your fellow dentists?   

Contact Bulletin Editor, Dr. Joseph Mess at DrMess@cookorthodontics.com. 

 

663 Park Meadow Road, Suite F 

Westerville, Ohio 43081 
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